
Dear Friend,
A big hello! In 2023, our goal is to make an even bigger difference for families in need. In 2022, we were 
fortunate enough to award eight more scholarships across the United States and internationally to 
students with diverse backgrounds and learning needs. 

As we grow our efforts, we have an important announcement 
to share! We have a new name, The Sensory-Cognitive 
Foundation for Learning. We are still the same entity as 
before with the same mission: to provide life-changing learning 
to individuals of all ages by providing scholarships to attend 
a Lindamood-Bell Learning Center. Our new name recognizes 
the importance of the sensory-cognitive foundation for all 
learning. We are excited to make this new change!

As we continue making a difference together, cheers to new 
opportunities ahead!

Very Warmly,

Angelica Benson, Ed.M.
Executive Director
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Our Vision
We believe every child 

deserves the opportunity 
to learn to their potential.

We are guided by this 
vision as we commit to 
bringing life-changing 

learning opportunities to 
families in financial need.

Imagine Learning!
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In his combined roles as a board member, 
advocate, and former student, Robert’s dedication 
and passion have helped shape the Foundation. 
His personal connection 
to our mission has been 
instrumental in helping 
us to grow stronger and 
directly impact students. We 
appreciate Robert’s personal 
experience, urgency to make 
positive change, and the 
selfless hours dedicated to 
running, racing, walking, and biking to grow our 
scholarship fund. As his time on the board comes 
to an end, we are honored to have had Robert as a 
supporter and friend. We look forward to working 
with you on future projects. Thank you to you and 
your family and friends for making a difference. 
We can’t wait to see what you’ll do next!

With Appreciation

Important Dates
Do you want to apply for a scholarship? We 
are accepting applications in spring 2024. 
To find out about the application process, 
visit The Sensory-Cognitive Foundation for 
Learning website. If you have any questions, 
contact: info@thescfoundation.org. 

November 28 - Giving Tuesday

Thank you to the Central Coast of California 
Arabian Horse Association for their support at 
the 2023 Trail Riding Event!

Thank You, Donors!

	 I cannot express enough how grateful and 
honored we are by your immense generosity. Your 
Foundation will be the catalyst to giving my son a 
true shot at having the future he deserves, and I 
am so stunned, overjoyed, and humbled by your 
kindness. Again, we will never be able to express 
our gratitude thoroughly enough, but please 
know the work you are doing is going to save my 
son’s life. From the bottom of all of our hearts, we 
commend you and truly thank you.

Are you passionate about making a 
difference? We welcome opportunities 
for community partnerships.

We invite you to support our cause. 
Join our community! Share our story!

2022 Recipient Testimonial Make a Difference with Us!
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The Sensory-Cognitive Foundation for Learning, 
formerly the Lindamood-Bell Foundation, is a 
501(c)(3) organization operating under Tax ID  83-2012785.
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